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DATE: September 18,2002 
TO: Blanca Bay6, Director, Division of Commission Clerk and Administrative Services 

HaroId McLean, General Counsel, Office of the General Counsel 
Docket Nos. 960100-TP and 990457-TL 

FROM: Walter D'Haeseleer, Director, Division of Competitive Markets 

RE: 

Docket No. 9601 00-TP was initiated to investigate permanent number portability. The 
Federal Communications Commission mandated number portability and 
the top 100 Metropolitan Statistical Areas beginning Feb 
issues to be addressed before the Commission, this do 
accordance with APM 2.07(c)(5)(b). 

Docket No. 990457-TL was established to revi 
and as of Septemb 

closed administratively in accord 2 e with APM 2.07( 
Since there are no further issues to be addressed by t 

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. 

,,Commission ordered a relief p l  
/' 

\. (41 3-6974). 
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Lee Fordham 


